
  
 

 

 

 
 

Date: 26 Jun 2023 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 
 

I hope this message finds you well as we approach the end of another successful academic year at 
Kowloon Junior School. It has been a year filled with growth, learning, and memorable experiences 
for our students and staff. 

 
I am pleased to announce that the End-of-Year Reports for the 2022-2023 school year are now live 
and available for you to view. These reports are a testament to the hard work and dedication of our 
students, as well as the tireless efforts of our teachers to provide a nurturing and engaging learning 
environment. 

 

To access your child's report, please follow the steps outlined in the included guide. 
 

Should you encounter any difficulties accessing the report, please do not hesitate to contact our 
school office. 

 
As we celebrate our students' learning and progress, we also look forward to the next academic 
year and the opportunities it brings. Thank you for your continued support. 

 
                 User Guide 
 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Dr. Jamie Schmitz 

Acting Principal 

Kowloon Junior School  

 
 
 
 

https://splat.kjs.edu.hk/pluginfile.php/1/local_mis/bulletin/286/416/Guide%20to%20Viewing%20Report.pdf

